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Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes 

 
August 17, 2016 

 
 
Special Meeting to discuss rodent conditions in the city and what is being done. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:15 PM. 
 
All of the Board Members were present. 
Mayor McCarthy attended. 
 
The Board approved the minutes of the last meeting, June 28, 2016. 
 
The Mayor addressed the Board and requested suggestions on what else can be 
done to reduce and control the rodent population in the city. 
 
Items discussed: 
 

1. Streets with rodent activity. 
2. Problem city owned property. 
3. Dumpster issues, private and city owned. 
4. Concern for Cambridge water supply. 
5. Violation notices and non-criminal disposition tickets. 
6. Possibility of using dry ice on city property. 
7. Upcoming major infrastructure disruptions. 
8. Neighborhood meetings. 

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM. 
 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 27, 2016 
at 5:00 PM. 
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